# April 2019 Parent's Newsletter

www.lvndhurstdn.com

#### Employee of the Month Zoe Owston



Zoe has been awarded employee of the month as she shows great enthusiasm in her work with the children. She's always happy, smiling and ready to take on any challenge. Zoe has a fun and cheery disposition which

the children really take to and they really enjoy interacting with her. Zoe always puts 100% into making I sure she joins in with events such as World Book Day, / wearing fantastic costumes which the children love.

#### Holidau Club Mon 8th April to Thurs 18th April

If you require Holiday Club over the Faster Holidays Monday 8th April to Thursday 18th April, please complete a form, which can be collected from Out of School or contact the office.



#### Pre-School Uniform

We have been informed that from 12th February 2019 the uniform will be supplied through My Clothing. The website is:

https://myclothing.com



Please make sure that all children's belongings are clearly labelled with their name.

## 30hrs Funding

Your child will receive their 3-4yr Funding the term after their 3<sup>rd</sup> Birthday. Therefore, the children that may receive their funding in May 2019 or September 2019 can apply to see if they are eligible. In order to apply for the additional hours please visit the following website:

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/

The respective hours are the intended hours you would like to use at Lyndhurst, whether it be 10, 15, 20, 25 or 30. I can confirm and for clarification that these 30hrs can be split between setting and other childcare providers.

#### Parent Forum

Lyndhurst Parent Forum seeks to represent the collective voice of parents and carers in discussions with Lyndhurst management team. It will play an active role in influencing, supporting and enhancing the development and learning of all children at Lyndhurst

- ❖ Work closely with Lyndhurst and the leadership team to ensure an open and beneficial dialogue exists.
- Encourage closer links between home and Lyndhurst, helping parents and carers engage with their children's
- Assist the management team and staff by commenting on new initiatives, drawing attention to areas of concern and contributing to solutions.
- Enhance communication with and between all parents &
- Develop and disseminate ideas that improve the learning & development of the children.

If you are interested in joining the Forum, then please let me know. We, are looking to hold our first meeting in April 2019.

### Important Information

We politely remind all parents to close the main door after you enter and not let other parents into the building, (even if you do know them). This is to ensure the safety of all our children and staff within the nursery

#### Nappy Charges

Parents are required to provide nappies for their child. If a child is not supplied with sufficient nappies, spare nappies will be used at a charge of £0.20p per

#### Terms & Conditions - Invoices

All fees are to be paid in full by the 5th of the month or the next working day.

Failure to clear the invoice by this date will incur a monthly surcharge of £20.00 and your child's place could be at risk.

#### Would parents like to come into Nursery and see what we do?

We welcome all parents to come into the Nursery for a morning or afternoon or even a couple of hours to see what happens in the day of your children!

If this is something that you would like to do, then please inform a member of staff and we can arrange a day for you to come in.

# April 2019 Parent's Newsletter

www.lvndhurstdn.com

## Staff Vacancy Level 3 Nursery Nurse

The candidate must be available to work 5 I days a week. This position is for Part Time 1 20 hours. The candidate must be flexible and proactive in response to varied shift patterns and be available from 7:30am to 6pm. This would be a great opportunity | I | for anyone looking to expand their experience in Early Years and be part of a Nursery Team.

#### Parents Evening April 2019

#### Pre-School Room

Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> April 2019

#### 2-3's Room & Baby Unit

Thursday 4th April 2019

Please see your child's Key Worker to organise a suitable time.

### Red Nose Dau

Thank you so much for all vour donations. We raised £18.15

Thank you



## New Menu Coming Soon

We will soon be launching our new menu with favourites old and new making an appearance! Our menu will still offer your children, healthy, nutritious and delicious meals. We welcome parent and child feedback on our menu.

Keep a look out on our website.

## Pates of Interest for your Diary

The following dates may be of interest to you and your child.

#### April 2019

- 2<sup>nd</sup> Autism Awareness Day
- 19th Good Friday
- 21st Easter Sunday
- 22<sup>nd</sup> Earth Day
- 23<sup>rd</sup> St George's Day

April is also National Pet Month



#### Healthy Body, Happy Me 25 March 2019.

Healthy Body, Happy Me week. This year's theme is oral health. More information is available by clicking on the following link.

https://www.ndna.org.uk/NDNA/Campaigns/Hea Ithy Body Happy Me/healthy body happy me resources.aspx



#### Lundhurst Blog (updated every Friday)

To find out what your child has been doing whilst they have been to Lyndhurst Day Nursery and Pre-School have a look at our blog. Click the link helow

www.lyndhurstdn.com